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University of Notre Dame
ATTN: James J. Lyphout
Assoc. Vice President for
Business Affairs
Notre Dame, IN 4E€556

Gentlemen
SUBJECT: DEMAND FOR INFORMATION LETTER DATED NOVEMBER 2, 1990
AND YOUR RESPONSE DAYED NOVEMBER 6, 1980

We have reviewed your response dated November 6, 1990 and your License No.
SUD-197 and agree with your conclusion that you are in comp].ance with
10 CFR Part 40.36, "Financial Assurance and Recordkeeping for Decommissioning",

You need not take any furiher action in this matter. If you have any
questions, please call us at (708) 780-5625.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
G. M. McCann, Chief
Materials Licensing Section
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Associate Wiee- Prersivent . Vusieee Alairs

University of Notee Dame
Notee D, Fdiana 16556

November 6, 1940

Mr. A. Bert Davis

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 111

799 Roosevelt Road

CGlen Ellyn, IL 60137

RE: Docket No. 04002674
License No. SUD-197

Dear Mr. Davis:

As stated in your letter of November 2, 1990, the University of Notre Dame is rejuired
to comply with 10 CFR 40.36 of the NRC regulations, which requires licensees with
gquantities of licensed materials that they are authorized to possess, to submit a
decommissioning funding plan or a certificate that financial assurance for
decomulssioning has been provided., You indicate that the University has not submitted
a rerpunse to this requirement and therefore, appear to be in vieolavion of 10 CFR
40 .36,

When reviewing this rvegulation, the University letermined that they would not be
subject to the regulat on based on the type, form and quantity of material authorized.
This determination was confirmed by Patvicla J. Pelke, USNRC Materials Licensing
Section, in her letter of August 14, 1990, which authorized reneval of our NRC License
No. SUD-197,

Enclosed is a copy of Ms, Pelke's letter for your review, As indicated in this
letter, the University is not exempt from record keeping requirements relative to
information which the Nuclear Regulatory Commission considers important to
decommissioning. Therefore, the University is maintaining records as set forth In
Section 40.36(f).

Based on this information, {t ie the University of Notre Dame's bellef that they are
in compliance with 10 CFR 40,36, 1If it is the NRC's opinion that the University is
still in non-compliance and must comply fully with 10 CFR 40.36, please contact us,.
Otherwise, we will assume this letter is an adequate response to your letter of
November 2, 1990,

1f we can answer any questions or provide any additional information, please let us
know,

Sincerely,

James J. Lyphout
Associate Vice-President
for Business Affairs

Enclosures
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